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Board Report 
 

 

 

 Our senior CCR number now stands at 70.4%  

 Prom was held on Friday, May 6 at the Newport Syndicate 

 After Prom was held from 11:30 to 4am at Newport on the Levee’s GameWorks 

 KPREP testing was held on May 5,6,9,10, and 11.  Students appeared to put forth their best efforts 

and we were without negative incident. 

 EOC tests were held on May 12 and 13 in the areas of Algebra II, English 10, U.S. History, and 

Biology. 

 We are looking to implement a gifted and talented program at the middle school for next year.  We 

are researching and will use the resources available to us.  We may focus only on those gifted in 

reading as we begin the program. 

 A Civil Rights Audit was conducted at DMS/DHS on May 12. 

 The band banquet was held May 12. 

 Program Review scoring was conducted on May 16. 

 The middle school King’s Island Trip was held on May 18. 

 Senior exams began on May 18. 

 The KPREP cookout was held on May 19. 

 The underclassmen academic awards program was held on May 20. 

 Seniors’ last day of attendance was May 20. 

 Graduation practice began on May 23. 

 Senior dinner and awards night was held at 6pm on May 24. 

 Graduation will be held on Friday, May 27 at 7:30pm 

 

 

                                                        

 

 
AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY EMPLOYER 

 

 



Historical Data:  # of Graduating Seniors and Total Student Population 

 

           Year and # of Graduates          Total # of Students Enrolled 

 

 

No data from 1986 to 1994 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Mr. Dodd will discuss EOC data at the Board Meeting 


